
PUBLIC NOTICE 
             

The City of Salem hereby announces its FFY 2021-2023 goal of 2.96% for 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Airport Improvement Program-funded 

contracts/agreements. The proposed goal and methodology are available for 

inspection between 8:00am and 5:00pm, Monday through Friday at the Salem 

Municipal Airport Administration office located at 2990 25th Street SE, Salem, 

OR 97302 for 30 days from the date of this publication. 

 

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this 

publication and can be sent to the following: 

   

 John Paskell 

 Airport Manager 

 2990 25th Street SE  

Salem, OR 97302 

jpaskell@cityofsalem.net 

 

OR 

  

 Federal Aviation Administration  

 Office of Civil Rights Staff 

Attn: Sonia G. Cruz 

 Sonia.cruz@faa.gov 
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